
12/21/22, 3:19 PM State of Utah Mail - Request for Extension of the Reasonable Period of Time -Request for Extension of the Reasonable Period of…

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=84e22c8375&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-f%3A1751138069460564533&simpl=msg-f%3A1751138069… 1/3

Leanna Littler-Woolf <lnlittler@utah.gov>

Request for Extension of the Reasonable Period of Time -Request for Extension of
the Reasonable Period of Time US Magnesium Canal Continuation Project (SPK-
2008-01773)

Pectol, Michael A CIV USARMY CESPK (USA) <Michael.A.Pectol@usace.army.mil> Fri, Dec 2, 2022 at 2:09
PM

To: Leanna Littler-Woolf <lnlittler@utah.gov>
Cc: Jeanne Riley <jriley@utah.gov>, ANDREA KILBANE <akilbane@utah.gov>, "Mackey, John" <jkmackey@utah.gov>,
"Gipson, Jason A CIV USARMY CESPK (USA)" <Jason.A.Gipson@usace.army.mil>

Hi Leanna,

 

My apologies for the delay.  I discussed this with Jason and, due to the fact that the application remains incomplete and
the extension would no longer pose a risk of exceeding our permitting timeframes, we have no concerns with the
additional 2-week extension.  Thank you,

 

Mike Pectol

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers

(801) 295-8380, ext. 8315    Michael.A.Pectol@usace.army.mil

For program information or to submit a customer service survey:  http://www.spk.usace.army.mil/
Missions/Regulatory.aspx

 

From: Leanna Littler-Woolf <lnlittler@utah.gov>
Sent: Friday, December 2, 2022 1:28 PM
To: Pectol, Michael A CIV USARMY CESPK (USA) <Michael.A.Pectol@usace.army.mil>
Cc: Jeanne Riley <jriley@utah.gov>; ANDREA KILBANE <akilbane@utah.gov>; Mackey, John <jkmackey@utah.gov>;
Gipson, Jason A CIV USARMY CESPK (USA) <Jason.A.Gipson@usace.army.mil>
Subject: [URL Verdict: Unknown][Non-DoD Source] Re: Request for Extension of the Reasonable Period of Time -
Request for Extension of the Reasonable Period of Time US Magnesium Canal Continuation Project (SPK-2008-01773)

 

Mike,

 

I wanted to reach out to see if you had an update on our request.  Water Quality staff are working diligently through our
comments and working towards finalizing our determination. The final total of comments received was 804. Please let us
know as soon as possible when you have an update, so we can plan appropriately.

 

Thank you for your consideration.

 

Best,
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Leanna

 

On Tue, Nov 15, 2022 at 12:18 PM Leanna Littler-Woolf <lnlittler@utah.gov> wrote:

Mr. Pectol,

 

Please see the attached letter requesting an additional two (2) week extension of the reasonable period of time for the
US Magnesium Canal Continuation Project (SPK-2008-01773) Section 401 Water Quality Certification.

 

Please feel free to reach out to me with any questions.

 

Best,

 

Leanna Littler-Woolf

 

--

Leanna Littler-Woolf

Assistant Director | Water Quality

P: (801) 536-4397

E: lnlittler@utah.gov 

waterquality.utah.gov

Emails to and from this email address may be considered public records and thus
subject to Utah GRAMA requirements.
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Leanna Littler-Woolf

Assistant Director | Water Quality

P: (801) 536-4397

E: lnlittler@utah.gov 

waterquality.utah.gov
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